
March 25, 2021 
 
Statement of Solidarity with the Asian, Pacific Islander, and Desi American community 
(APIDA) 
 
The Black Employee Steering Committee (BESC) asserts its solidarity with all marginalized 
racial and ethnic groups in challenging and working to dismantle systemic racism. Recent 
violence against people of Asian descent, including the most recent murders of eight people in 
Atlanta, Georgia, serves as a reminder that the anti-


